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Newsletter Friday 15th September 2023 

Next week’s lunch menu is ‘Week 1’ 

 
 

Focus Allstar Value – Be Independent 
This week, Monday assembly was all 
about being independent.  The children 
heard how it’s important to be able to do 
things for themselves.  Quite a few 
children said that they cannot yet tie their 
laces.  This is definitely something that 
could be practised at home!  In the 
classroom, being independent can be 
taking responsibility for listening to 
instructions and having a go at completing 
work independently. 
 
Reminder 
We are all here to do our best for your 
children.  We ask you to speak to school 
staff as you would like to be spoken to.  
Thank you. 
 
Phonics Workshop –  Wednesday 20th 
September 
We look forward to seeing YR parents at 
the workshop on Wednesday at 3.30pm. 
 
Jeans for Genes 
Children are welcome to wear their jeans 
next Friday and bring in 50p to raise 
money for this worthwhile charity.  
Children still need to wear their school 
polo shirt and sweatshirt/cardigan.  Thank 
you. 

Dates for your diary 
 
Wednesday 20th September – Phonics 
Workshop for Reception parents/carers 
 
Friday 22nd September – Jeans for Genes 
 
Tuesday 26th September – School 
photographs (individuals/siblings) 
 
Wednesday 27th & Thursday 28th September 
– Parents’ Evenings 
 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee 
Morning (jointly with the Juniors) 
 
Wednesday 4th October 9.15am – Y2 & Y3 
Harvest Assembly at the Infants 
 
Thursday 5th October 9.15 am – Y2 & Y3 
Harvest Assembly at the Juniors 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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